
 
      
The Coast Guard is advising all mariners to exercise caution and remain within the skin of the 
ship while transiting under the Corpus Christi New Harbor Bridge due to fall hazards created 
during construction.  It is recommended practice until further notice to ensure safety of vessel 
and crew during transit. 
 
Concerned parties with urgent concerns can contact the U.S. Coast Guard Sector Corpus Christi 
Command Center at 361-939-0450; or for non-urgent questions and concerns, email 
CCWaterways@uscg.mil. 
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